
    

 

 

North York Community Preservation Panel
�

April 5, 2022 

Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen St. West 
Toronto   ON 
M5H 2N2 

RE: PH32.9 Toronto Heritage Survey Phase One and Heritage 
Planning Process Update 

Dear Mayor John Tory and Councillors: 

The North York Community Preservation Panel would like to indicate its 
strong support for the Toronto Heritage Survey. An accurate 
assessment of heritage resources is necessary for effective planning 
and for the preservation of our City’s heritage. 

All too often, heritage matters are addressed in a “fire-fighting” mode 
and the results are not ideal. The heritage survey will help to provide 
transparency and clarity about which properties are of heritage 
interest. 

Thank you for your support of this important endeavour. 

Yours truly, 

Alex Grenzebach 

Interim Chair, North York Community Preservation Panel 


